
From: Myers, Dale - TCP (ECY)
To: Amy Mann
Cc: Waldref, Meredith (ECY); Myers, Dale - TCP (ECY)
Subject: RE: Chevron 209335 Cleanup Site
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 12:01:05 PM
Importance: High

Hello Ms. Amy Mann
 
Thank you for your email and questions
In response to your first question: How will this impact the residents of the building? 

·        The residents will hardly notice the Remedial Investigation

·        The only impacts will be occasional sidewalk diversions along 45th and Stoneway
·        Very limited One day select parking space closure

In response to your second question: And how will this impact the new construction going on
next to the building on the lot on Stone Way?

·        The construction at the former Big Wheel Auto Parts building site immediately to the South
of 1215 N 45th St, is not a part of this Agreed Order with Stone Way Apartments.

·        The Remedial Investigation conducted under the Agreed Order with Stone Wat Apartments
will not impact the construction at the former Big Wheel Auto Parts Store

 
 
Ecology will reply to all comments at the end of the public comment period. Your response
has been logged into our online comment tracking system.
 
If you would like to learn more about this site, please join us at our upcoming online public
meetings:
Tuesday, December 15, 2020 (6:00pm-7:00pm)
Thursday, December 17, 2020 (9:30am-10:30am)
 
You can register for our meetings on our Chevron 209335 site webpage
(https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=6537).
 
Respectfully,
Dale Myers
 
 

From: Amy Mann [mailto:amygmann@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 2:54 PM
To: Myers, Dale - TCP (ECY) <DAMY461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: Chevron 209335 Cleanup Site
 

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link

Hi, I received your information on the Cleanup today also have a question.  How will this
impact the residents of the building? 
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And how will this impact the new construction going on next to the building on the lot on
Stone Way?
 
Thank you,
 
Amy Mann
4400 Stone Way N #414
Seattle, WA 98103
253-759-2796


